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Sent from my iPad. I am concerned about the wording of house bill 2225 that relates to fire hazard  zone, as that
would eliminate all building in Jackson and Josephine counties in forest zones. I would like the wording "fire hazard
zone" removed from this bill.
Thank you for your consideration.
Rocky Wardle
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